
Request for Proposals 
 

 
 
Request for Proposals for Leased Parking: 
 
The Circuit Executive’s Office, U.S. Courts, Fifth Circuit is seeking proposals from vendors 
interested in providing leased parking to the Circuit Executive’s Office, IT Department and Circuit 
Mediation and Judicial Support Office for the fiscal period covering November 1, 2021 through 
September 30, 2022. 
 
The leased parking should consist of covered spaces in one location within a two block radius of 
the John Minor Wisdom United States Court of Appeals Building.  The facility must be secure 
and accessible seven days a week and 24-hours a day. 

 
Vendors interested in submitting a proposal may call the Circuit Executive’s Office at (504) 310-
7777 to obtain a Request for Proposal (RFP) packet.  Proposals must be received by 4:00 p.m. 
local time on Thursday, October 28, 2021 in the Circuit Executive’s Office. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


